
Change before you have to.     Jack Welch  
Lab Challenge—ONLY TWO WEEKS LEFT!! 
The Lab Challenge between Hôtel-Dieu Grace Hospital, Windsor Regional Hospital and Leamington 
Memorial  District Hospital is on again. Staff are invited to donate blood at Canadian Blood Services—3909 
Grand Marais Road East. Simply sign in and register for the challenge when you donate blood and WRH 
will receive points towards this friendly competition. Current Standings are: Hôtel-Dieu Grace Hospital (54) 
Windsor Regional Hospital (26) and Leamington District Memorial Hospital (10). It is in you to give!  
Procure Open House 
PROcure will be hosting two OPEN HOUSES, one on April 20 in the Met Campus Cafeteria from 9:00 a.m. 
to 3:00 p.m. and another on April 21 in the Malden Park Campus Lobby from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
●PROcure team members will be on site to answer your questions!  
●Sign up for a training session!  
●See the ORMED system in action!  
●Submit your questions for a chance to win a prize!  
●Enjoy complimentary snacks and refreshments.  
PROcure is the purchasing system put in place for Hospitals in the Erie St. Clair LHIN. 
Loaring Run Under the Sun  
Loaring Physiotherapy is holding the first "Loaring Run Under the Sun" Sunday, May 1, 2011. You don't 
want to miss out on what promises to be a fantastic event which includes a 10K run, 5K run/walk and 1K 
Kids Dash. The festivities begin at 10 a.m. with an after party at Johnny Shotz. Funds raised will benefit the 
Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation. For more information & to sign up for the run visit www.loaring.com.  
Global Mitra Award—Last Call! 
The Diversity Committee is sponsoring the Global Mitra Award that will be presented at the Nursing 
Excellence Awards Banquet.  It is intended to recognize a nurse who has contributed to the expression of 
diversity at Windsor Regional Hospital.  For more information contact Melissa Simas at ext. 72302. 
Nurses Excellence Awards Banquet—Save the Date 
The Nursing Excellence Awards Banquet will be held on Thursday, May 5, 2011 at the Caboto Club.  
Tickets are $20 and can be purchased by calling Linda McLean at Met Campus at ext. 52005 or 
Sandra Shearme at the Western Campus at ext. 72385. 

Did you know? 
The Excellent Care for All Act, requires that every year, health care organizations develop a  

Quality Improvement Plan (QIP) for the following fiscal year effective April 1, 2011.  
Visit  www.wrh.on.ca to view new public reporting.  

The Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.  
Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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